
Hi Constable Class, 

This week has been full of lots of surprises. Isabelle and I went back to school. 

 It was very strange and different. We saw all the teachers which was lovely.  

Isabelle was really excited to see Miss Mitchell and Miss Green again. But there  

were lots of new signs and rules. We have to make sure we always walk on the  

left down the corridors, only one person at a time in the toilet and always stay 2 

metres apart. Isabelle said ‘We all want to stay safe’ and that’s so true! 

 

 

It was my birthday on Friday and I had a lovely day. I got lots of flowers and  

Isabelle made me a beautiful candle holder. I had three cakes! My mum made me 

 one, my sister made me one and Gary bought my favourite one from Penshaw  

Tea Rooms. 



 

Isabelle finished her Aviation badge. She made a rocket and learnt about air 

pressure. 

  

This week we have to practise being in the dark, using our torches and getting  

ready for bed. Maybe you might want to ask a grown up to help you do the dark 

challenge too! 



 

 

 

 

I have started to read a new book to Isabelle called the Ickabog. It’s a book  



written by J.K Rowling the author of the Harry Potter books. It’s a free book  

and it’s on line. https://www.theickabog.com/home/ 

 

It’s a wonderful story set in a mythical land of Cornucopia which is ruled by   

King Fred the Fearless and the Ickabog is believed to eat children...... 

Isabelle and I hope you have a lovely week. Remember to keep smiling and don’t  

forget to keep reading. 

 

Love Isabelle and Mrs Fraser 

 

 


